
CHAUTAUQUA MARCH
BOARD MEETING
3/12/2021 12:00pm
In Attendance
· Dr. Terry Jack, Jimmy Barr, Kathy Barr, Nancy Boyd, Cynthia McCauley, 
Board Notice 
· The Board introduced and approved by Mr. Jimmy Barr
Minutes and Financials 
· Minutes from October 23, 2020, and December 14, 2020, were reviewed and approved 
· A motion was made by Dr. Jack
· Second by, Ms. Boyd
· All Approved

Finance 
· Discussed Budget
· January expenditures were higher than past months, but Chautauqua remains within annual budget perimeters. Through January, the seventh month of the fiscal year, only 46% of the annual budget has been spent.
· A motion was made to approve finances made by Dr. Jack
· Second by, Ms. Boyd
· All Approved

PPP (Payroll Protection Plan) 
· We have completed all loan forgiveness paperwork and have sent it to Hancock Bank
· Hancock Bank has approved it and has sent it to the SBA,
· New SBA regulations state that loans under 150K are automatically approved. Ours was for 117K.
· A discussion of how we qualified for the grant was held.


Able Trust Grant
· The grant was discussed by the board. 
· Study sessions for the ACT and SAT.
· Pre-Test sessions and rewards being offered to help seniors graduate. 
· College tours were discussed as well as having a college rep come to the high school. 

District Compliance Report 
· Elements of the annual district Compliance Review were discussed.  
· Bay District Letter stating we are in full compliance was shared with all in attendance.

Chautauqua Institution weeks
· All Board members were given a copy of the weeks’ topics for the CHQ summer program. 
· Board members were advised to review and decide which weeks they would like to attend. 

School Vaccinations 
· Board members were updated about the progress of staff and students getting vaccinated for COVID 19. 
· Two staff and some students have opted to not receive the vaccine. But all who have wanted it to have received at least their first shot. 

Community Outreach 
· 	The board discussed the good publicity Chautauqua has received recently through the Food Drive this month as well as the Prom Dress Pop Up Shop for Bay and New Horizons.
Next Meeting
· Next meeting will be in April with be held with hybrid options, in person or via Zoom.
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